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Burglary Reported In Atchison Co
(KAIR)--The Atchison County Sheriff's Department is investigating a burglary that has resulted in
the loss of several electronic items and medication.

Sheriff Jack Laurie says the burglary took place Thursday sometime between 9:00am and 4:30PM at
a residence located in the 8000 block of Lee Road. An unknown person broke a window to enter the
home and removed numerous prescription medications, DVD players, and a television. 

Officials do not yet have any suspects in the case, but the search for leads continues.
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